
Learning 
Games Lab

Food 
Waste
Hackathon

Are you interested in designing media 
solutions to reduce food waste? 

We invite students entering grades 6 
through 8 during the 2023–2024 school  
year to apply to participate in the   
Learning Games Lab Food Waste 
Hackathon.

Selected youth will:  

• Imerse themselves in discussions 
about food waste

• Collaborate on design activities
• Use media design to propose solutions
• Play and evalute games

When

September 27, 28 and 29, 2023

9 am to 4:30 pm 
(Wednesday, Thursday and Friday)

Meals are included
(NMSU Taos Dining Hall)

Registration

https://shorturl.at/nEMQS

Contact

Matheus Cezarotto
Games Lab Instructor

Tel: 575-646-5284
email: matheus@nmsu.edu
innovativemedia.nmsu.edu

If you are an individual with a disability who is in 
need of an auxiliary aid or service to participate, 
please contact Matheus Cezarotto in advance.

New Mexico State University is an equal opportunity/affirmative action employer and educator.
NMSU and the U.S. Department of Agriculture cooperating.




